
Book Fair 2021 

Monday 21st June – Friday 3rd July 

Like so many things, our school book fair will be slightly different 

this year. The book fairs are a fantastic way of raising funds for 

new books in the school, so we hope to run it successfully again 

this year, in spite of the changes noted below. 

Outdoor Book Venue 
The books will be on display after 

school by the stage at the top of the 

yard (weather permitting). 

Each year group will be granted a 
day when they can peruse the books 

to control the amount of people 

visiting at a time. 

Each Year Group’s Day 
Mondays – Year 1 
Tuesdays – Year 4 
Wednesdays – Year 2 
Thursdays - Reception 
Fridays – Year 3 
(If it rains on your day, it will 

run the same day the following 

week) 

Online Payments Only. 
We are not permitted to take cash, so the fair will have to run 
slightly differently. After selecting a book to buy, you will be able 
to scan a QR code that will allow you to complete a payment by 
phone. Our stock will be limited – but if you find the last copy of 
a book you like, we can order it for you and it will arrive when 
the book fair ends. 

 
Because of these changes, the book fair will feel different this 
year, but we hope it can still provide a fun opportunity for us to 
celebrate books. 

 
Thank you, 

 

Mr Massey 


